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Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Q. What are the Program Options available? 

A. We offer a Swim Lesson package that includes an Open Swim Season Pass Option for $140; Tennis 

Only for $50; Swim Lessons, Tennis Instruction and Open Swim for $175; If only coming for Open Swim, 

the Season Pass is $70 or $5/person at the door. Swim Team is $50. 

Q.  How long does the summer program run? 

A.  The 2024 Summer Program is 8 weeks long, June 17 – August 9; The pool is open Monday – Friday 

with lessons in the morning and Open Swim in the afternoon. The pool will be closed on July 4th. During 

the weeks of July 1-August 2, we partner with Kingdom East School District Summer Camp and will have 

the pool open to only their campers from 12-2 on Monday - Thursday. We have a calendar online to 

help watch the upcoming events. 

Q.  I am not sure what level of lessons to sign my child up for? 

A.  On the Online Registration link is a complete list of skills for each level. We also have a list on our 

website:  powerspark.org  One of the most important requirements to begin Swim Lessons is that we 

require children be potty trained and out of swim diapers.  

Q.  Where can I get a list of the Pool Rules? 

A. Go to our website – powerspark.org for a full list of the Pool Rules. 

Q.  How do you determine the cost of the Summer Program? 

A.  We are a non-profit organization that does not have a paid board. The only staff paid are the staff 

during the summer program. The Summer Program rates reflect what it costs to operate and run the 

program for pool chemicals, staff and basic maintenance. We have worked diligently to continue to keep 

the costs to you low because we believe in this program and the life-saving skill swim lessons provide.  

We are still one of the least expensive summer programs offered in this area. 

Q.  My child is enrolled in the Kingdom East School District (KESD) Summer Program.  Does that mean 

that I can also bring my child to any of the morning Swim lessons or Tennis Instruction? 

A.  The KESD Summer Program is a separate summer program that is paid for by the school district for 

the time slots that it is reserved for in a four-and-a-half-week program.  They are not paying for and are 

not charged for an 8-week program.  If your child would like to participate in Swim lessons or Tennis 

instruction in the morning times, we invite you to buy a package for that time slot.   
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Q.  How can I get involved for future Powers Park Programing and events? 

A. We are always looking for volunteers, community partners and board members.  Please contact us at 

powersparkvt@gmail.org or talk with one of the Board Members – Heather Tanner, Sarah Christman, 

Kevin Cole or with Kelly Mulligan, Summer Program Director.  We would love to have more people 

involved. 
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